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St Winifreds Care Home welcomes the Travelling Troubadour

We were delighted to welcome Trevor the Travelling Troubadour to St Winifreds Care Home last week.

Trevor came in to sing for us and perform on his guitar. He has visited a few times already and is fast becoming a Home

favourite, as he's very talented.

Simply singing with his guitar, he brings back memories with his songs and we love to sing and dance along.

A wonderful way to spend the afternoon together – we all look forward to seeing him again soon.
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